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28th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas wreath making  

 

Although it seems a long way off Christmas is not too far away. Apologies, scary thought!  

 

FOSS are trying to think of fun, festive ways to raise money for the school in the run up to the season of goodwill. 

With this in mind we were proposing to run a Wreath Making evening on Friday 2nd December. We are extremely 

fortunate to have in the school a qualified florist, Harriet’s Mum, Gayle who is will to run the evening for us.  

 

The cost will be £20 per head which will include EVERYTHING you will need to make a beautiful wreath plus light 

refreshments - nibbles, mince pies etc. We are also happy if people would like to bring a bottle or 2 to spread the 

Christmas cheer while they create their masterpiece.….  

 

If you feel this is something that you would like to participate in then please do let us know as soon as possible so that 

we can plan numbers and gage interest. No payment is required at this time. We can be contacted at the school gate, on 

the WhatsApp class threads or you can register your interest at the email address below. 

 

friendsofstedhamschool@outlook.com 

 

It promises to be a really fun evening and we’d love to see you there! 

 

Many thanks, 

Angela, Fiona, Gayle and Margaret. 
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